
 

 
 

 

 

 

RELEVANT FACT 

 

03/02/2023 

 

Banco de Desenvolvimento de Minas Gerais S.A. - BDMG informs the general market 

that, on February 2nd, 2023, Mr. Marcelo Ângelo de Paula Bomfim tendered his 

resignation letter for the position of CEO. According to the sole paragraph of Article 31 

of BDMG's Articles of Incorporation, the Vice-President, Gabriel Viégas Neto, will act as 

CEO of the institution on an interim basis. 
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